
In this week’s Nuachtlitir, please see further information on;

• Wednesday’s Holy Cross School Carol Service.

• Our PA Christmas Raffle including full list of prizes. 

• Volunteers needed for Parish Nativity Play.
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Many thanks to Paul for all of his wonderful decorations which were waiting

for the children this morning. Frosty the snowman and his band of elves

were a big hit this morning! Míle buíochas Paul!

9th December 2024
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Carol Service 2024

We are all very much looking forward to this Wednesday’s Carol
Service in Holy Cross Church at 7.00 pm. Rang 4, Rang 5 and Rang
6 have been working diligently under the guidance of Mr. Jackson
and Ms. Finucane to learn and practise the hymns. Ms. O’Shea’s
Senior Infants have also been practising for their “Tableau”
Nativity performance on the night.

All families in Holy Cross are most welcome. We would ask
everyone to be in their seats by 6:50pm. We will reserve some
rows of seats at the front of the church for the children
performing to sit in when they arrive. That should also allow
everyone a good view of our wonderful actors in Senior Infants!

We will have a limited amount of parking available in the staff car
park but would advise parents to be mindful of the traffic around
Dundrum Shopping Centre given the time of year.

We look forwarding to seeing you all there in Holy Cross Church on
Wednesday evening.

Parents Association Raffle

The Parents Association Christmas Raffle will be taking place next
Thursday 19th December in the school. As you know, tickets were
distributed to each household last week. Extra books of tickets are
available in the office if required.

If you are not in you can’t win so please return all sold tickets to the
office by Tuesday 17th at the latest. I think you will agree that the PA
have amassed a very impressive list of prizes (see the next page for
full list!). Many thanks as always for your support.
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Holy Cross Parish Nativity Play

Holy Cross Parish are organising a
Nativity Play which will take place during
the 10:30am Christmas Day Mass this
year.

They are looking for children who may
like to get involved. If you are
interested please email the Parish office
on dundrumparish@gmail.com or phone
the office from Monday to Friday
between 9:00-1:30 on 01 298 3494.

mailto:dundrumparish@gmail.com

